YTRRC Committee Meeting
Wednesday 3 February 2021

Via Zoom
6.30pm

Present: Jo Henley, Angela Dobbs, Graham Still, Lesley Nesbitt, Phil McQuaid, Adam
Hawkins, Simon Rowbottom, Steve Warren, Lindsay Saunders, June Moule

Apologies: Fez Parker

AGENDA

Minutes of last meeting
¢ Minutes accepted as accurate.
Matters Arising
e None
Chairman’s report — Steve Warren
o JT appeal will be happy to have the cheque early and attend a presentation later. SW
will speak to Simon and arrange for payment to be sent. The same also goes for Yeouvil
Hospital appeal. Tim Hawkins has dropped off £120 for track money, £45 of this has
been spent on ink cartridges and paper for Kevin Doherty and for him to buy prizes for
the Rod Stewart fancy dress run
[ )

Secretary’s report — Angela Dobbs

¢ Nothing to report — EA have announced that group activities are suspended for the
current time.

Treasurer’s report — Simon Rowbottom

¢ Nothing to report
Membership report — Adam Hawkins

e No new members
Championship report — Lesley Nesbitt

e |t was agreed that Kev’s virtual races would count towards the hats for this year.
Webmaster — Guy Williams

e GW is due to send out reminders to people regarding their membership renewals, it is

hoped that people will still want to remain a member of the club despite current

circumstances. It is hoped that things will become clearer after 22 February when Boris
is due to make another announcement regarding lockdown
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Club Captain — Graham Still

North Dorset Marathon has unsurprisingly been called off. Wessex Ridgeway is still
hoping to go ahead. The original plan was to have 3 teams, a men’s team, a ladies team
and mixed ability.

There was a query re welfare officer, the club doesn’t have a male welfare officer, GS
wasn’t sure about what was in place as a few members have not been in a very good
place. There is a ladies welfare office, June Moule but not a men’s one. There was a
discussion about whether a men’s welfare officer was needed. Jo Henley is mental
health first aid trained at work and volunteered to be available for people to contact her
as well if need be. GW to make sure everyone is aware of who to contact if there are
concerns, this would be June and Jo. SW will put a notice on Facebook.

Cross Country — Tim Howes

All cross country races are currently cancelled

Club Races/Pub Runs - Phil McQuaid

Club runs are cancelled for the time being

Yeovilton would roll over on a month by month basis and a decision taken as to whether
it can go ahead then. Yeovilton would also be dependent on the RNAS base approving
this as it is currently being used for Covid testing.

Town Tree Trail race — this is not yet cancelled however a decision on this will be taken
on a monthly basis, depending on how things progress

Easter Bunny is cancelled, GS will organise a club virtual Easter relay instead

AGM — There was a discussion about how this could be facilitated this year, possibly via
Zoom.

It was agreed that the next meeting would be on Wednesday 3 March 2021 at 6.30pm via Zoom.
Zoom ID 891 4374 4488 Passcode 4fjxV3



